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News to You  

February 2017 

Dates To Remember:Dates To Remember: 

Book Fair   February 2-7 

Spirit Sticks   February 2 

STEM Night   February 2 

Freddie’s Fundraiser February 2 

Raffle Tickets Go Home February 3 

Winter Party 1-3  February 10 

Valentine Forms Due  February 10 

Valentines Delivered February 14 

Staff Appreciation  February 16 

Spirit Stick    February 16 

Raffle Tickets Due  February 23 

Family Trivia Night  February 24 

Spring Scrapbook Day       February 25 

FebruaryFebruary  
~  Word from the Board  ~ 

PSE Families, 

As I am writing this we have had one snow day and I hope 

that is all we have, fingers crossed! I am one that likes  

getting out of school as soon as possible in May! I am     

eagerly looking forward to Spring and the warm weather so 

I can stop wearing my scarf and coat. We have some fun 

and exciting events planned for the family: 
 

How about attending our 3rd Annual STEM night on  

Thursday, February 2nd and then stop by our Book Fair?  

By supporting the Book Fair, you support all of the teachers 

as they get free books for their classrooms for your kids to 

read! The Book Fair is also open other nights (see details in 

the newsletter). 
 

Family Trivia Night is Friday the 24th. Please remember to 

sell Raffle tickets as our Raffle Team has been working 

very hard to gather some great items this year.  How about 

a chance on Amazon Echo or a 55” 4K Ultra HD Smart TV 

that is Roku enabled?  The questions are geared towards 

facts our kids know and they always stump me. 
 

Scrapbook Day is Saturday, February 25th. Don’t let the 

word Scrapbook intimidate you. You can bring your laptop to 

digitally scrapbook or organize your pictures, or bring your 

supplies to make cards, or your knitting needles to knit. We 

would love to have you. 
 

Tuesday, March 7th is our Basketball Shootout, bring your 

kids even if they don’t play basketball. They get to have fun 

with their classmates and then watch the teachers play a 

small game at the end. 
 

Lastly, our 12th Annual Family Fun Run is Saturday, April 

8th!  If you have been wanting to run your first 5K, or do a 

‘Couch to 5K’, this is a great local race for you to get your 

feet wet. It is timed by Big River and our race is small with 

no pressure. We also have a 1 Mile Fun Run that might  

interest you. All proceeds benefit our Special Education  

Department. We are also accepting sponsorships. 
 

PSE PTO has been busy preparing a lot of events for you 

and your kids. We hope you participate and take advantage 

of what we have to offer! 

 

Kara Reynolds 

PSE PTO Treasurer 

Today you are YOU, 

that is TRUER than true. 

There is NO  ONE alive  

who is YOUER than YOU!  
- Dr. Seuss 

President-Tonya Steinmeyer 

Vice President-Naomi Wiese 

Treasurer-Kara Reynolds 

Secretary-Tara Laramie 
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You can SPIRIT in RED,  you can SPIRIT in BLUE,  

just show your SPIRIT with a stick or two! 



 

Join us for a day of  

scrapbooking at the 

SPRING CROP!  

See details and  

registration form on page 7. 

Announcements & 

Events 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! SAVE THE DATE!  

PTO purchased   

183 DARE T-shirts 

for all the 5th 

graders and their 

teachers! 

Looking for a parent to co-chair Elementary Expressions. 

No experience needed!! A love of art, music, and the     

children of PSE are the only requirements! 

Please contact Brandy Keffer 

at brandykeffer@sbcglobal.net or 314-504-6295  

mailto:brandykeffer@sbcglobal.net
tel:314-504-6295


 FUN RUN COMING SOON!FUN RUN COMING SOON!  
Online registration is now open 

www.brrm.com/pse2017              

All proceeds benefit the           

PSE Special Ed Dept. 

Progress South Basketball Shootout 

Tuesday, March 7th 2017 

 

 

Shootout starts at 7:00 p.m. sharp!  Doors open at 6:45 p.m.  

K & 1st grade in multipurpose room / 2nd - 5th grade in the large gym 

Prizes given for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place winners for each grade level 

No experience necessary…come and join the fun! 

Basketballs provided—Please do not bring your own 
 

IT’S RAFFLE TICKET TIME 
The annual Family Trivia Night & Raffle is on 

February 24, 2017 
Make sure to sell raffle tickets to your friends and family!                                                                            

They can win great prizes.  Each Raffle ticket costs $2 or 10 tickets for $15.             

  The top selling student will win a $25 gift card to Target and  the top selling 

classroom will win a S’MORES party!!    

 The list of raffle items will come home February 3, 2017. Extra raffle ticket 

sheets will be in the office and available to print from the PT0 website.     

12th Annual PSE Family Fun Run 

5K / 1 Mile  

Saturday April 8, 2017 

8am 5K / 9am 1 Mile 

SEE SPONSOR  INFORMATION ON PAGE  9 

See page 8 for Trivia Night Registration! 

http://www.brrm.com/pse2017




Collection Dates 

We raised $87.17 

through Papa John’s. 

February 16 
March 9 

Hats off to YOU 

For ALL you do 

PTO THANKS YOU! 

We raised $76.71  

through E-Scrip. 

 

    FundraisingFundraising  



 







Upcoming Collection Date:   February 16th 

Congratulations to the Following Classrooms! 
Congratulations to the classes that collected the most Box Tops for their grade level! Below are the total Box 
Tops collected at PSE so far. Way to go PSE!  A special thank you to those that took the time to TRIM their Box 
Tops (around the dotted line) before they sent them to school. Please take note that if the date is cut off we must 
throw them away. Keep working for that pizza party!  
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